
Children around the world will be walking to school October 3-7 as part of 

iwalk (international Walk to School Week). In recognition of this fantastic event, 

elementary and high school students (with a valid GoCard) are invited to ride 

free on all TransLink services during that time.

Why free transit rides when it’s called “Walk to School Week”? It’s simple – both 

walking and taking transit promote good heath and independence, while keeping 

greenhouse gases to a minimum.

Plan a fi eld trip!
Teachers are invited to take advantage of the offer to organize fi eld 

trips during the week. Please plan the transit portion during “off-peak” 

hours – between 9:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. Contact the schools in your 

community to make sure you are not all travelling on the same day and 

time. Additional transit service will not be provided for this week. 

To plan your fi eld trip, fi nd your best transit route using the Trip Planner at 

translink.ca

TravelSmart and TransLink support 
International Walk to School Week.

Kids Ride Transit Free 
October 3-7!

For information on our TravelSmart for 
Schools program visit travelsmart.ca
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